



In-person Meetings with District Staff

These are now possible, with a little advance planning.

To arrange to meet in-person with any of **our technical staff**, please call 724-837-5271, and select option 1 to speak to Tammy.

To arrange to meet in person with any of **our administrative or education staff**, please call 724-837-5271, and select option 2 to speak to Sandy.

CDC guidelines in effect at the time of your meeting will be followed, and may require masks. If you prefer, virtual meetings also can be arranged.

Watch for in-person District workshops and events, coming this fall.

Staff Transitions

Kathy Hamilton is retiring on June 30, after being with the District for 16 years.

She joined us in 2005 as a part-time technical assistant to provide support to our growing stormwater-management program.

Her position quickly became full time, and, in addition to day-to-day technical work such as reviewing plans and permits, she has helped develop the landscaping design of our conservation

campus, the Mount Pleasant rain garden program, and the Integrated Water Resources Plan. Thank you Kathy.



Hank Bradish, who interned with our stormwater staff during the summers of 2018 and 2019, has joined us as stormwater program technician/engineer-in-training.

Hank is a 2020 graduate of Geneva College with a bachelor's degree in environmental engineering. He is an advocate of sustainability and stewardship, and has lived those principles in action in his family's South Greensburg glass recycling business. Welcolme Hank.

He will report to our assistant district manager/technical programs director/forester, Tony Quadro, and can be reached at hank@wcdpa.com or 724-837-5271, ext. 109.



Pollinators and Mosquitoes

June 21-27 is National Pollinator Week. Pollinators play an important role in providing food including melons, berries, apples, and more.



To learn how you can encourage pollinators, read our <u>brochure</u> and sign up for <u>Westmoreland Pollinator Partners' Facebook page</u>.

Mosquitoes, on the other hand, can spread disease to humans and pets.

To learn how to reduce mosquito populations, go to our <u>resources page</u>.

Westmoreland Conservation District

J. Roy Houston Conservation Center 218 Donohoe Road, Greensburg PA 15601 Phone: 724-837-5271 email: jen@wcdpa.com